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SERVICE NOTICE 
June 2010 

 
Follow-Up #4: Extension of Enforcement Moratorium and 
Temporary Assistance Program for Certain Business Signs 

 
 

The moratorium on the issuance of certain accessory sign violations, and the 
temporary assistance program for certain accessory signs have been 
extended to February 9, 2025. (see Intro. 886 of 2023) Until that date, the 
Department of Buildings will not issue violations for business storefront 
signs that existed before February 9, 2019, are no more than 150 sq. ft. in area 
or 1,200 pounds, and do not create an imminent threat to public health or 
safety. 
 
Review the March 2021 Service Notice for more information on the moratorium and temporary 
assistance program.   

 

For additional business assistance, use the Small Business Help Form to get one-on-one 

guidance on construction projects and general advice from DOB’s Small Business Support 

Team.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/ll28of2019_follow_up_3_sn.pdf
https://legistar.council.nyc.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5991407&GUID=06D97FF2-65B1-4C80-9F9A-1AAF41AC9A36&Options=ID|Text|&Search=886
https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/ll28of2019_follow_up_3_sn.pdf
https://a810-dobnow.nyc.gov/publish/MPPBuildProject/index.html#!/SmallBusinessSupport



